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Dear Valued Customer: 

Thank you for your purchase of our Gold Standard ETDRS Illuminator Cabinet ™. 

Your cabinet and all it’s components, including bulbs have been very specifically calibrated to 
suit your ETDRS testing needs.  

We’d like to take this opportunity to caution you regarding substandard counterfeit bulbs and 
components.  We have been made aware of bulbs very similar to those we provide that are 

marketed as suitable replacements for an ETDRS cabinet utilizing two bulbs. Be aware that bulbs 

from a source other than Precision Vision, Inc. are very likely not going produce the proper light 

level or uniformity.  When utilizing a Precision Vision Cabinet, please be sure to only use 

replacement parts and consumable products from Precision Vision, Inc.   

When ordering replacement bulbs, please include your cabinet voltage, model number and Lot 

number found on your cabinet label near the on/off switch.  See below for reference. 

 

If you have concerns or questions regarding counterfeit bulbs or other components, please 

contact our office and we’d be happy to discuss this in further detail and make sure you get the 

proper products. 

 

Very Best Regards, 

 

The Precision Vision, Inc. Team 

info@precision-vision.com 

Ph: 815.223.2022 / Toll Free (US): 800.772.9211 


